Dear [Staffer first name],

I wanted to make sure you saw the attached Dear Colleague letter Senator Gillibrand distributed this week. The letter seeks level funding at $150 Million in FY2022 for the DOD peer-reviewed Breast Cancer Research Program (DOD BCRP.) The DOD BCRP has established itself as a model medical research program. The National Breast Cancer Coalition (NBCC) is a Coalition of organizations - we have hundreds of Member organizations across the country and thousands of individual members. The organization’s goal is to eradicate breast cancer. We hope we can count on you to support this critical research by signing onto this Dear Colleague Letter.

If you have any questions or would like to join, please email Jasmin Palomares at Jasmin_Palomares@gillibrand.senate.gov.  I, too, am happy to answer any questions you may have.

Regards,


